
Juno 17, 1927

Monsieur Edouard Llontpetlt, 
Secretary, diversity of Montreal, 
Montreal,

Dear Monsieur Montpetit*-

Tour letter addressed to Colonel 

Bovey arrived in his absence from Montreal, He will be 

back at McGill about June 25th and your letter will be handed 

to him Immediately upon his return.

Tours very truly,

Secretary to Colonel 3ovey,


